Nunalaani Kavamatkunnilu Hulijutainni
Department of Community and Government Services

ﬁ Ministere des Services communautaires et gouvernementaux
C
oa.Y

Nunavut

Date: March 19%, 2015

Nunavut Impact Review Board
P.O. Box 1360 (29 Mitik Street)
Cambridge Bay, NU, X0B 0C0

To whom it may concern:
NIRB Application — ‘Qilalugaq Land Use Permit Application/Project Proposal’, Repulse Bay, NU

As per Article 14 of the Nunavut Lands claim agreement, this project proposal is located within the
Repulse Bay municipal boundary on ‘untitled municipal lands’ which fall under control of the
Commissioner of Nunavut. The Department of Community and Government services is authorized to act
on behalf of the Commissioner of Nunavut and is therefore the authorizing agency.

This letter can confirm that, at this time, no other permits are required. A land use permit will be issued
for this project once NIRB approves this proposal. This letter can also be used to confirm proceeding with
the Nunavut Impact Review Board screening application submitted by Michael Macmorran (Stornoway
Diamond Corporation) in regards to the ‘Qilalugaq Land Use Permit Application”

Sincerely,
GAK
MM. DEV.
Johnny Kusugak

Acting Regional Director- Department of Community
and Government Services, Government of Nunavut

CC. Hamlet of Repulse Bay- Kowesa Etitiq, Senior Administrative officer
Vitaline Taparti, Planning and Lands Administrator
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